
Letter of Commitment
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Statement of Continued Support by the Chief Executive

August 17th, 2023

To our stakeholders,

I am pleased to confirm that AIESECUS Inc. reaffirms its support to the United Nations
Global Compact and its Ten Principles in the areas of Human Rights, Labor, Environment,
and Anti-Corruption. This is our Letter of Commitment to the United Nations Global
Compact.

AIESEC in the United States strives to live by our values that closely align with the
United Nations Global Compact. It is essential that youth are aware of the issues present
in the world and the principles that the United Nations Global Compact promotes, and at
AIESECwe commit ourselves to championing these values and principles through our
daily actions.

We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UNGlobal Compact in the following
ways:
● Continuing to engage youth and take action on the SDGs
● Proposing and implementing partnerships on corporate sustainability and pursuing

collaborations with other stakeholders
● Engaging with Global Compact Local Networks
● Attending events and bringing the youth voice to the table

We are supported by our Board of Directors consistently in supporting the United
Nations Global Compact andmaking a difference in the lives of young people every day.
We commit ourselves to an unwavering promise of support, commitment, and efforts to
the values and principles set forth. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely yours,

Abiseniya Lemma
CEO&President
AIESECUS Inc.

AIESECUnited States
85 Broad Street

NewYork, NY 10004


